P2/3 USING THE OXFORD OWL
P2/3 have been assigned Oxford Owl eBooks online. The children will be issued with Log in cards today in school. Assigned books are the same books that the children bring home as reading books and bring to school every day. We will still use the hard copy books in class during reading lesson and I will continue to issue them to come home until we all feel comfortable using the online resource. The Oxford Owl should prove an invaluable resource for the future especially in such unpredictable times. I would very much appreciate if you have time to explore the resource over the next few weeks and email with any feedback.
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